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Daniel George

From: Italias Itouch <angieandmatt@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 10:01 AM

To: Sen. Bill Stoltze

Subject: SB 83

Mr. Stoltze, 

My husband and I are both police officers at the Anchorage Police Department and I am a full time trainer with the 

Academy.  We are really struggling to get and retain qualified applicants for our police officer academy.  A main reason that 

officers are leaving us after spending a lot of money on them to train them is because they have no stable retirement 

future.  My husband and I are PERS T3, and one of the main reasons we stay is because of our retirement.  We are wasting 

TONS of money on these young officers that don't stay more than 5 years.  This senate bill has a companion bill and is 

building steam.  Please please support this, it will save us a TON of money!! 

 

Thanks for you support! 

 

Angie and Matt Fraize 


